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Dear parents and carers, 

 

Happy New Year! Welcome back to school! 
It was so good to see our young people 
return  on Wednesday. Everyone was so 
happy to  be back! We hope that you stayed 
safe over the break. We refreshed our Team 
Teach training during our INSET day on 
Tuesday.  

 

We took part in lateral follow testing on 
Wednesday. Two pupils tested positive. 
When this happens we will call you and ask 
you to collect your son/ daughter as soon as 
possible. We ask you to continue testing at 
home twice weekly. At present weôve 
returned to our normal timetable and offsite 
activities. Pupils going offsite are travelling 
by minibus. We continue to follow 
government guidance and we are regularly 
monitoring and updating our risk 
assessment.  

 

Our parent group is meeting on Monday at 
11am via zoom. Please contact Don Burford 
(info.hpgroup@aol.com) if you would like to 
join the meeting. This group is a support to 
parents and a great source of advice. 

 

We will be going ahead with our Business 
Links day on 2nd February but this will be 
held onsite. Friendship fortnight also takes 
place this half term. 

 

Stay safe, 

 

Eileen 

 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǘƻ  

ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƻǳǊ WŀŎƪ tŜǘŎƘŜȅ 

ŀǿŀǊŘ ǿƛƴƴŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ƭŀǎǘ ǘŜǊƳ ŀǊŜΥ 

/ƘƛŘƛ 

CƻǊ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ōŜƛƴƎ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ ŀƴŘ ƪƛƴŘ ǘƻπ

ǿŀǊŘǎ Ƙƛǎ ǇŜŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũΣ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ 

ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ ǿƛǘƘ Ƙƛǎ ŀǊǘ ǿƻǊƪΦ 

¢ƛŀǊƴƛŜ 

CƻǊ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ōŜƛƴƎ ƪƛƴŘΣ ŀǎƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƘŜƭǇ 

ǿƘŜƴ ǎƘŜ ƴŜŜŘǎ ƛǘΣ ǘǊȅƛƴƎ ƴŜǿ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ 

ŀǇǇǊƻŀŎƘƛƴƎ 

ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ  

ŀǩǘǳŘŜΦ 

 

5ƛŀǊŀ 

CƻǊ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ ƛƴ ƘŜǊ  

ƛƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴǘ ǿŀƭƪƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΣ  

ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ ǊƻŀŘ ǎŜƴǎŜ ŀƴŘ ǘǊŀŶŎ 

ŀǿŀǊŜƴŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ōŜƛƴƎ ŦǊƛŜƴŘƭȅ ŀƴŘ 

ǇƻƭƛǘŜΦ 
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